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There is no need to put Tax dollars to a committee to justify attacking the 2nd 

amendment. There is real need for support in mental health and that is already 

known by the citizens of Oregon. Please focus on the real issues and stop wasting 

tax dollars. Spend  the tax dollars on mental health clinics around the state. Someone 

contemplating suicide will find a way, if you don't focus on their mental health. I just 

lost my cousin to suicide. Please be the right choice for the people of this state. 

 

Pamela Lowery  


